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We are back and into the swing of things.  2020 is under way and we are heading into the most 
exciting part of winter sports schedules…. SRV Conference Play!  Looking forward to seeing how 
our teams do this winter season!   

Girls Basketball-  
The girls’ varsity has had a rough season thus far with only one win. The girls are currently 0-2 in 
conference play.  They played a very difficult non conference schedule.  Coach Ford has the JV 
team playing well after Christmas break and we will see how she does with the varsity team 
finishing out the rest of the season.   

Boys Basketball-  
The varsity boys are continuing to get better every game since their late start to the season.  
Their success in football put them 2½ weeks behind everyone else.  They start league play next 
Tuesday when we host Weiser.  The sub varsity teams are playing well and are looking forward 
to SRV play. 

Wrestling-  
Wrestlers have competed in three different tourneys’.  Coach Levinski has been working his kids 
really hard and preparing them in the right way.  I am truly excited to see what the future holds for 
our wrestling team.  Coach Levinski has a lot of passion for the sport of wrestling and it shows.  
His athletes respond well to his tactics.  They are heading to Buhl this weekend. 

Other News: 
The 8th annual Steak and Crab Feed is going to be held on Friday, February 7th @ the Basque 
Center.  Individual tickets will be $45 per ticket or people can buy a table of 8 for $400.  If 
interested in buying a ticket, please contact a student athlete or myself for a ticket. 


